

TEEN ADVISORY BOARD MEMBER APPLICATION 2017-2018 School Year

Help plan teen programs, volunteer at the library, suggest teen books and materials for the library to purchase, and help us provide better library services for teens in our community!

Drop off this application any time before September at McMillan Memorial Library.

Name:
Age:
Grade:
School:
Phone Number (REQUIRED):
Email Address (REQUIRED):

Why do you want to be part of the Teen Advisory Board?
What would you like to see happen at our library for teens?